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Dear parent/carer, 

 

On our final day of what has been a very different term, I am writing to thank you all for your 

continued support throughout this session. We understand it has been very challenging and we 

appreciate all of your help with home learning.  

 

To our Primary 7 Graduates – a big congratulations on your graduation! From being your Primary 1 

teacher to now as your Acting Head Teacher, it has been a privilege to watch you all grow and 

progress throughout your time at Loch PS. I wish you the best of luck at high school and I know you 

will achieve great things. 

 

To our Nursery Graduates – well done on your graduation from Nursery! It has been fantastic to be 

part of your journey at Loch PS Nursery and I know you will all have great fun at school. I look 

forward to welcoming those of you coming to Loch PS and for those moving on to a new school, I wish 

you the best of luck! 

 

To all of our returning pupils – I can’t wait to welcome you all back to Loch PS/Loch PS Nursery and 

look forward to us being back together soon.  

 

As you know, guidelines are constantly changing and we will continue to keep you informed of any 

changes when we can. 

 

I hope you all have a relaxing summer holiday and I look forward to seeing you in the new session. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dawn Simpson  

Acting Head Teacher 

24.6.20 
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